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16451 Highway 20 

Tatla Lake, BC 

VOL 1V0 

October 9, 2024 

Dear Darren 

Re : Solar installation for the Tatla Lake area Community Hall 

The Tatla Lake area Community Association is submitting this application for solar 

funding. 

Pro Circuit Electrical Ltd. (Rudy Dyck) has been to the Community Hall and given us 

an estimate on installing an appropriate solar system to reduce our hydro costs. 

Please find attached a copy of said estimate. 

Rudy has already applied, on our behalf, to BC Hydro for their grant. They will grant 

50% up to a maximum of $25, 0000. 

What we require would be the balance. 

Please take into consideration the additional costs (in smail print at the bottom of the 

estimate). In addition to the $52,080.00, BC Hydro will need to come and disconnect and 

reconnect for a fee of approximately $950.00. This making the approximate total $53,30.00. 

That being said. We are asking you for your consideration/support of up to 

$28,000.00 for a solar system installation at the Tatla Lake area Community Hall 

Thank you for your time and consideration 

Johanna Kirby 

TLACA Vice President 


